
John Jay, Associate Planner, Sebastopol Planning Department

7120 Bodega Ave

SebastoPol, CA95472

I am writing to express my disagreement with the Mixed-use Development project proposed for762l

HealdsburgAve.lassumethefolksproposingthisprojectdon,tlivenearthisaddress.Thetrafficon
Healdsburg Ave is just horrible at present (especiatiy when the high school lets out) that ljust can't

imagine adding this many more drivers living at this address/project' so' the excess traffic is my first

concern but my more emotionar concern is irrat so many ord oak trees wourd be destroyed to create this

Mixed-use project. I thought the city of sebastopol had a tree ordinance which restricted the removal

of old native trees!

Thanks for listening,

Nancy Moorhead AhilA-
561 Ellis Court

SebastoPol, CA95472

(707) 6es-ssso
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